
 

 

18th January 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Re – COVID – Staff shortage – safe re-opening of School 

I am looking at the possibility of opening the school to more children and am writing 

to ask if you would wish to send your child to nursery, if a place became available.  

As you know the rate of infection remains very high and we still have staff who are ill, 

recovering or shielding.   

The Government has said that the safest place for children is at home, if it is 

possible for them to be looked after.  Obviously we have remained open for 

vulnerable children and the children of keyworkers. 

It would help me to plan, if I knew how many children would take up a place in the 

next 3 weeks if it were to be offered. 

 

Kind regards 

Sarah 

Head Teacher 

 

Please could you respond to this email by completing the form below and emailing 

admin@oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Name of child. 

Class 

 

I would send my child to nursery if offered a place      Yes                     

mailto:admin@oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk

